Personal Details

Apprenticeship Level and Standard*



2023 Christopher Mills Award for Technical Excellence

Please email this completed form to sue.langridge@theitp.org to apply for the Christopher Mills Award for Technical Excellence. Only electronic (e-mailed) applications can be accepted.

This award was established in memory of Christopher, who sadly passed away. He worked in telecoms for his whole career, starting as an apprentice himself in 1964 and working his way up in BT and other companies, as well as starting his own business. Christopher was passionate about the industry, about technology, and about apprenticeships. Now, in Christopher's honour, this award will recognise those who demonstrate technical excellence within their field.

The Christopher Mills Awards is open to all apprentices, and those who have graduated within the last year. If you have already applied for the ITP Apprentice of the Year Award, we will be going through your applications to see if you also meet the criteria for the award – if you do, we will let you know. You are also welcome to apply specifically for the Christopher Mills Award, providing details of why you think you should win.

Please be mindful of the word count when completing your application, we can only accept applications with answers within 10% above or below the word limit.

Email* Phone Number* Official Job Title* Employer Name and Address*

The Institute of Telecommunications Professionals (ITP)
Sunbury TE, Green Street, Sunbury-on-Thames, Middlesex TW16 6QJ
+44 (0)1932 788861 | enquiries@theitp.org | www.theitp.org

▶ Development **▶** Apprenticeships **▶** Skills



Apprenticeship Start Date	Date completed/expected completion date

In order to apply, write 200 words on one of the following topics:

- Describe how you have made a positive contribution to your workplace/team/project through technical innovation.
- Provide details of a way you have helped to create or improve a product, process or piece of equipment.

Show ways you have used your technical skills to solve a problem.			

If you need any help with completing your application, please contact sue.langridge@theitp.org.